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FROM THE CHAIR:

By Robert Braun

Ever since I was
annointed* as chair of
the Minyan Steering
Committee, I have been
bombarded with two sorts
of comments. One is a
general statement of
support and commiser
ation; I appreciate it
more every day. The
second is an inquiry as
to my "agenda".

This sort of talk is
generally foreign to the
Minyan. We do not have
"plans" or "programs" to
achieve a definite goal,
nor do we strive that our
individual efforts will
leave a mark on it.
Instead, we depend upon a
sort of "invisible hand'
effect, a feeling that,
by our joint (if somewhat
disorganized) efforts, we
will create and share a
satisfying spiritual
environment.

(continued page 5)

*if not a laying on of
the hands, certainly a
good deal of arm
twisting.
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FROM RABBI REHBAUH:

YISHAR KOACH to the

members of the Library
Minyan and to Susan
Grinel for your decision
to resume publication of

always found the Monthly
to be an informative and
often provocative journal
that expressed the
dynamic spirit of the
Library Minyan and
brought significant
issues to its membership.
I look forward to the

opportunity of using it
as a vehicle for sharing
some of my thoughts with
the Minyan members and
know that others will do
the same.

I eagerly await
receipt of the first
issue of the new monthly.
Go from "strength to
strength" with this
important effort!










